Mirvikara
Paper Mills Wd.

Date: August 31, 2016

To,

Shri Sachin Shinde

Assistant General Manager Surveillance,
Department of Surveillance,

BSE Limited,

P.J. Tower, Dalal Street,

Mumbai - 400 001,

Dear Sir,

Sub:- Increase in Price

We refer to your letter bearing ref no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/RS/2016-17/88 dated
31st August, 2016 with regard to increase in price.

In this connection, we wish to inform you that we are providing all the
information from time to time that is required to be disclosed under Regulation
30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 to the stock exchanges.

As on date, there is no information/announcement which is pending to be
disclosed which may have impact on the share price of the company.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
For Nirvikara Paper Mills Limited

(Omprakash Singh)
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